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8/22/25 

Dear Members, 

We hope you are enjoying your summer! As hard as it is to believe, our annual facility shutdown 
is quickly approaching, and we want to ensure you are well-informed about what to expect. 

The YMCA facility will close at 6pm on Friday, August 29th, 2025 and will re-open at 6am on 
Tuesday, September 2nd, 2025. 

The whirlpool will be closed Thursday, August 28th, and will reopen on Sunday, September 
7th, 2025. 

The pool and steam room will be closed starting at 6pm on Friday, August 29th and will 
reopen on Sunday, September 7th, 2025. During this time, we will replace the aging pool 
heater and conduct a thorough cleaning of the whirlpool, steam room, and pool deck. 

As in past years, we will close one section of the facility at a time for painting and deep cleaning, 
while keeping the rest of the YMCA open. Our goal is to minimize disruptions and limit closures 
as much as possible, so we can continue to meet the needs of our members. 

Below, you will find the planned schedule for the remainder of the facility. Please note that this 
schedule is subject to change at any time, with little or no advanced notice. 

Date Closure 
Monday, August 25th Women’s, Boys, and Girls Locker Rooms 
Tuesday, August 26th Women’s and Family Locker Room 
Wednesday, August 27th Men’s Locker Room 
Thursday, August 28th Circuit Room, Pilates Room, and Whirlpool 
Friday, August 29th  Upstairs/downstairs bathrooms, 

babysitting 
YMCA closes at 6pm 

Friday, August 29th at 6pm – Sunday, 
September 7th, 2025 

Pool, steam room, and whirlpool 

Saturday, August 30th YMCA IS CLOSED 
Sunday, August 31st YMCA IS CLOSED 
Monday, September 1st YMCA IS CLOSED 
Tuesday, September 2nd YMCA REOPENS 
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The remainder of the facility will undergo cleaning during the weekend closure. 
 
For the latest updates, please visit our website at greatermorristownymca.org or contact our 
Membership Desk at 973-267-0704. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support as we work to maintain a safe and 
clean environment for all. 

The Greater Morristown YMCA 

 

 

 


